
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: February 11, 2020

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between GPs, GPs with focused Practice, and specialist

physicians, and spreading success through Spread Networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE

Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted
from communities/Divisions of Family Practice interested
in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are details
of approved ‘new and ongoing’ partnerships from the
meeting.

NEW OR ONGOING PARTNERSHIPS

Approved EOIs

· Healthy Parents Healthy Kids – Victoria Division
Providing early mental health interventions for
perinatal mental health in primary care.

Approved Proposals

· Strengthening Transitions – Langley Division

· Chronic Pain Network – White Rock South Surrey
Division

· Adult Mental Health & Substance Use (AMHSU)
Network – Revelstoke Division

PRESENTATIONS

PRESENTATION:  Ridge Meadows Division of Family
Practice – Treena Innes, Dr Melodie Prem-Smith, Dr
Britt Bright, Leanne Regan and Cheryl Ashlie

· The Ridge Meadows Division provides health services
to over 100,000 residents in Maple Ridge, Pitt
Meadows and the Katzie First Nation.

· The division team described how partnering with
Shared Care has made a difference in their community.

· In the past 7 years, Shared Care has invested $1.6m in
Ridge Meadows projects through 12 initiatives
including:

· Involvement in Adult Mental Health, Chronic Pain, and
Maternity networks

· Coordinating Complex Care for Older Adults
· GP & Specialist Referral Improvement

· Ridge Meadows have strategized which SCC projects
would complement and integrate well with their PCN
strategy.

· The impact of Ridge Meadows SC projects have been
sustainable, and are still providing benefits to the
community after completion.

· it was noted that relationships between the Division
and Health Authority are not dependent on individuals,
but exist as part of a culture shift.

· Margaret English thanked Ridge Meadows Division and
Executive Director, Treena Innes, for their continued
work for patients and providers in their community.

FOR DECISION: JCC Combined Event 2020

· At the April 2019 JCC Co-Chair meeting, it was
suggested that the JCCs bring their larger member
gatherings together into one joint event, to support
alignment across the JCCs.

· Input was requested from the JCC Co-Chairs on the
overall planning approach and approval to move
forward on planning an integrated JCC Conference in
the fall of 2020.

· Each year, the BC Patient Safety and Quality Council
hosts the BC Quality Forum in Vancouver, bringing
together health care providers, quality improvement
leaders and system leadership for two days.

· The JCC’s began partnering on this event in 2016,
presenting a full day JCC Event on the day prior to the
Quality Forum, as a pre-forum event.

· This has been a very successful partnership, drawing a
wider audience of health system leaders to the work of
the JCC’s, and facilitating a major increase in physician
participation in the Quality Forum.

· Shared Care approved the creation of a combined JCC
strategic gathering in the fall, and the continuation of a
separate showcase in partnership with the Quality
forum each February.


